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LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
There is no reason the transmission lines should run that close to an urban centre 
We already have 2 cell phone towers and a hydro corridor running close by. 
Lines should be run up Regional Road 27 
At the very least, transmission lines should run UNDERGROUND along Port Davidson,
starting from Sixteen, down South Grimsby Road 6 across Regional Road 20 and Down
South Grimsby Road 5. PUT THE LINE UNDERGROUND!!!
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